
 Fraudulent Activity 
 

It has come to our attention that various individuals and organizations posing as 
recruiters from 7-Eleven, Inc. have contacted people offering false employment 
opportunities with 7-Eleven, Inc. or one of its brands including Speedway, Stripes, 
Laredo Taco Company, Raise the Roost Chicken & Biscuits, and SWTO. These persons 
have been offering fraudulent employment opportunities to applicants, often asking for 
sensitive personal and financial information as part of their fake recruiting process.  

If you believe you are encountering suspicious activity, please let us know here. This 
will allow us to review the matter and verify what is happening. If it is a scam, this 
notification may also help us mitigate the impact on others.   

You may also find it helpful to review the Federal Trade Commission’s summary on job 
scams and how to report it here. 

7-Eleven, Inc. and their family of brands will never ask for any financial 
commitment from a candidate as a pre-employment requirement. 

 

How to identify recruitment fraud: 
 

1. All 7-Eleven jobs, including their family of brands, will be posted on our career 
site: https://careers.7-eleven.com/ 

2. 7-Eleven, Inc. will never ask for your personal financial or banking information 
or require any financial commitment as part of our candidate search or 
application process. 

3. 7-Eleven, Inc. will not ask you to purchase equipment or supplies as part of 
your onboarding. 

4. No job offers will be made at 7-Eleven, Inc. without a formal interview process. 
5. If you receive an email from a sender that does not contain the @7-11.com 

address, please treat it as fraudulent. 
 

https://app.survale.com/survey/#/4278
https://consumer.ftc.gov/articles/job-scams
https://careers.7-eleven.com/

